
Another busy half term where all staff have been focusing on 
transition and ensuring that children are prepared for their 
new classes and information has been shared with all the       
relevant staff, whether that is here at Leechpool, or at       
secondary school for our Year 6 pupils. We have also been 
working with our local nurseries to ensure the children  starting 
at Leechpool in September are ready. The children all enjoyed 
the Meet the Teacher session in school last week and were even 
able to do this remotely for the classes that were isolating. 

Mabel Hope continues to be settled in 
school and enjoys meeting all the  
children and staff each day. She is a 
bit cheeky at times and will frequent-
ly go into classrooms and run away 
with a cushion or a board rubber so 
it’s a great reason to make sure the 
children keep their classrooms tidy! 

We hope you all have  a lovely  sum-
mer holiday and we will see you in        
September. 

Emma  Payne 

Summer term 2 update 

Summer Term 
 
July 2021 

Inclusion Newsletter 

Leechpool Primary 
School 

 

 

 

Does your child/young person have special educational needs (SEN)? 
 

We are looking for parents/carers to join a parent co-production session focused on the educational 
support for pupils with SEN in West Sussex. 

The session will consider all stages of support i.e. SEN Support, EHC needs assessment and monitoring 
and review of EHCPs. 

We would like to work with parents/carers who represent all these different stages and are able to tell 
us what has worked well for their child/young people, what could have worked better and what you 

think might improve things for you/other families. 

We are seeking a cross-section of families with children/young people of varying ages and              
experiences. 

The session will be conducted by an impartial SEN consultant and will be relaxed and informal. 

The sessions will be held in 4 different venues across West Sussex during the Autumn Term 2021.  

If you are interested in joining one of these sessions, please email Kathryn.Kellagher@westsusssex.gov.uk  
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